
 
 

Regulatory Services Department  
 

Limited Practice Board 
Established by Washington Supreme Court APR 12 

Administered by the WSBA 
Shelley Miner, Chair 

 
Meeting Minutes – October 17, 2017 
Members Present: Kim Miller, chair, David Bastian, Tina Carroll, Crystal Flood, Shelley Miner, Scott 
Osborne, Tom Peterson, Bill Ronhaar, and Shauna Schraft.   
 
WSBA staff and others present: Bobby Henry, RSD Associate Director; Chris Coleman, RSD Analyst; 
Renata de Carvalho Garcia, Innovative Licensing Programs Manager. 
 
Board Business 

• The minutes of August 15, 2017 were approved. 
• Following introductions, Bobby Henry presented a board member orientation of the limited 

practice board including an overview of the LPO license and board member duties and 
responsibilities. 

• The board made committee assignments for fiscal year 2018. 
• The board graded the problem section of the October LPO exam. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
Bobby Henry 
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